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WGI ENTRANCE SIGNS

The entrance sign project is moving along since the last newsletter. Cement foundation work and brick
background has been completed. The artwork has just been installed and we will begin working on lighting

and landscaping. Hopefully we can move this project to the completed column soon.

BOARD MEMBERSHIP

If anyone is interested in serving on the Board, please contact the Board through the website. We are
always looking for people interested in serving and working together to make our subdivision a welcoming

place to live. One Board member has resigned, so the Board number has dropped to eight.

NEW GARBAGE VENDOR

Bayou Waste Disposal, LLC is a locally owned company looking to expand their business in our area. Their
service offers the option of once or twice a week pick up. They also provide a 86 galon garbage can to their

customers. If interested, you can contact them at 8985-273-7647 (office) or bayouwaste@gmail.com.

LAKE UPDATE

Spraying of Lake Crane has begun to get a jump start on the weed growth. Spraying will continue as needed
on all lakes as noted from our residents. The drain pipe in Lake Heron has been cleared of the debris that
had it clogged.

Dues notices were sent out for the 2024 dues. To those who have paid timely, we appreciate your efforts.

For those who have not sent in their dues, this is your reminder.

FIRE STATION SHRIMP BOIL FUNDRAISER

Thanks to the residents that supported the Fire Station's Fundraiser. They were better equiped on the

second weekend and raised $3,500 toward the purchase of life saving equipment.



WHIPPOORWILL
GROVE #

e B .l ST AP L e SN TATA e AT

-x
- i : '-':”"I i: : i -

APRIL 2024 Newsletter Continued
SPECIAL MEETING

The Special Meeting for residents that was held on Saturday, February 17, 2024 was attended by over 36
people. A great deal of opinions, suggestions and concerns were expressed regarding the proposed Act of
Amendment. The Board heard the residents' concerns and are working towards a resolution and will provide

an update at the annual May meeting to be held on Saturday, May 11, 2024 at 10 am at the Fire Station.

FLAGS NEEDED WHEN USING THE LAKES

Remember that our lakes are for the sole use of our residents and their families. If you are new to the
neighborhood, please be sure you have a flag to display when you are boating or fishing in any of the lakes.
Those who live on the lakes and see someone they don't know in a boat or fishing, the flag helps identify your

right to be there. Flags will be available at the annual May meeting or contacting through the website.

NEWSPAPER BOX LOCATIONS

The newspaper home delivery service has been eliminated. The Advocate has placed two boxes in our area
for their customers to pick up the daily newspaper. The first location is at the Fire Station on Highway 1083
and the second location is at the intersection of Morning Dove, Killdee and Whippoorwill. Several residents
have expressed concern that the second box unit and location is an eyesore. We have been working with The
Advocate to come up with a box design that will better suit our subdivision. We are also looking to possibly
move that box across Whippoorwill Drive away from the Stop Sign. This new box is tentatively scheduled to

be installed this weekend (April 6th or 7th).

SAMPLE STYLE NEWSPAPER BOX

Approximate External Dimensions

v This is just a sample style. It

' will not have a library plate

on top and will be mounted
on a stand.




